TOWN OF GLASGOW

BUDGET MEETING

March 7, 2023

Mayor Fannin called the meeting to order at 7:12 p.m..

Roll call was taken. Those present included: Mayor Fannin, Recorder Jay Ward, John Alderson, Marty Blankenship, John Qualls and Natalie Smith. Dee Leadmon and Eddie Hamilton were absent.

A moment of silence was observed and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Upcoming 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget - The Glasgow Town Council, the Town Clerk and the Department Heads discussed the upcoming 23-24 budget. Everyone agreed to meet again on March 21st for further discussion.

Finalize Input from all Department Heads - All Department Heads were given the opportunity to present budget needs related to their department. Further discussion will occur on March 21st.

Finalize Input from the Mayor's Office - The Mayor's Office was given the opportunity to present budget needs. Further discussion will occur on March 21st.

ADJOURNMENT

John Alderson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mike Szerokman seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

Mayor, Donald Fannin

Recorder, Jay Ward